
 
Nursery News – December 2023 

 
 

Stay and Engage 
The first ‘Stay and Engage’ session will be held on Friday 1st December.  
Parents/carers are welcomed into the Nursery to stay and participate in an  
activity with their child.  The focus will be to make stars and snowflakes with 
the children which will be later used to decorate their Nursery. 

   
School App 
If you have not already done so please download the Piota app              and  
select Cranford Park Academy. All letters and information will be posted on the  
app as well as on the Cranford Park Academy website.  

 
 Parent Pay 

Thank you to the parents who have already paid the £10 contribution to help  
cover the cost of play dough materials, cooking ingredients, planting and  
additional creative activities.  You should have all received your Parent Pay  
details if not please speak to your child’s class teacher.    
   
Dates for your diary 
Monday 11th December – Staff development Day – Nursery is closed on this day.         
Thursday 14th December – Nursery concert – more details to follow 
Wednesday 20th December – Nursery Christmas party – normal nursery hours 
 
Last day of term 
The last day of term will be:  
Afternoon Nursery – Wednesday 20th December – normal nursery hours 
Morning Nursery – Thursday 21st December - normal nursery hours 
Full time Nursery – Thursday 21st December – 1pm  

 
Nursery will start again on Monday 8th January 2023. 

 
 
Many thanks for all your support. 

 
 
The Nursery Team 

 
 
 
 


